Ridgeview High School

466 Madison Avenue
Orange Park, Florida 32065

- October 23, 2008

Mr. David Owens
Superintendent

Clay County Schools

900 Walnut Street

Green Cove Springs, FL 32043

Dear Mr. Owens:
Ridgeview High School would like permission to have a fireworks display during

the football game on November 14™, 2008. This display will take place during
halftime and will be in conjunction with our salute to our Military Personnel.

We will be using the same company Orange Park High School has used in the past.
The information is as follows:
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